
Sayyid Al-Hakeem calls for good water management, support farmers with modern
irrigation

Within the framework of His Eminence's visit to Wasit Governorate, at the guest place of

Quraish clans at the guest place of Sheik Jabbar Obeid Al-Farhood on 23/2/2023, Sayyid Ammar

Al-Hakeem,  head  of  the  Al-Hikma  National  Movement,  met  several  sheiks  and  dignitaries,

congratulating them on the advent of the great month of Shaban and the birthdates of Ahl Al-

Bayt ("PBUT"), and indicating the challenges that faced Iraq and how it overcame in a record

time.

H.E. illustrated that the political system is accumulating positives, making everyone else look

at Iraq with respect and admiration for its achievements, despite the harsh challenges it

endured  and  faced.  H.E.  called  to  spread  positivity  and  optimism,  while  affirming  the

importance of agriculture, adopting modern irrigation technology to get the maximum out of the

water, good management of water doubles the yield, saves water, and reforms agricultural lands.


